
Monday, 15 April, 2019 

 

 

To:  Joint Committee on Transportation 

 

From:  Michael & Bronwyn Alleman 

 

RE:  House Bill 2015: Equal Access to Roads Act 

 

Co-Chair Senator Lee Beyer, Co-Chair Representative Caddy McKeown, and Members of the 

Joint Committee on Transportation, 

 

We are Michael & Bronwyn Alleman and we live in Lincoln City, Oregon and we urge you to 

support HB 2015. 

 

We believe that HB 2015 is fair, needed and we fully support and encourage it to be passed. We 

believe that giving everyone in Oregon the opportunity to drive legally not only upholds our 

basic values, but just makes sense for the safety and treatment of our families. 

 

This is why we support HB 2015 and encourage this committee to pass it. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Michael & Bronwyn Alleman 

5187 NW Keel Ave. 

Lincoln City, OR 97367 

  
 


